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We are happy to announce that, through the Office of the Vice-Rector for
Religious Affairs, a University-wide Retreat is being organized for all
administrators, faculty members, and support staff. The three-day spiritual
activity will be held on 4-6 March 2020 (Wednesday to Friday) at the
Quadricentennial Pavilion Arena.

Everyone is requested to mark the said dates in their respective calendars and
consider prioritizing the event in the upcoming professional and personal
endeavors.

Once final details of the Retreat become available, we will send out further
advice through your respective units.

Thank you.
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